
New Garda Vetting Procedure
effective from 1 February 2025 

If you are working with children, as part of your Child Safeguarding responsibilities you are required to apply for 
Garda Vetting in accordance with the National Vetting Bureau (Children and Vulnerable Persons) Acts 2012 to 2016.

Please note below how Garda Vetting will work from 1 February 2025.

If you currently receive 
vetting through

Registered Providers, 
Chairpersons of Board of Management 

(only for where they are registered 
providers) and Childminders

Barnardos will cease all Garda Vetting processing from 31 January 2025. 

Please apply for your new Garda Vetting Affiliate number now at 
gnvb.registration@garda.ie

From 1 February 2025 these 
roles will be e-vetted by:

All employees

From 1 February 2025 
all staff will be e-vetted by:

If you currently receive 
vetting through

Registered Providers,
Chairpersons of Board

of Management (only for where 
they are registered providers)

Early Childhood Ireland will now process Garda Vetting 
for all employees in the sector.

From 1 February 2025 these 
roles will be e-vetted by:

All employees

No change




